ASSOCIATION

IMPROVEMENT & SERVICE DISTRICT

Federal Communications Commission May 28, 2021
Attn: Audio Division, Media Bureau
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to inform the FCC that KJHR-LP is back on the air as of April 12, 2021, after some
equipment upgrades previously advised of.

Kindly confirm receipt and advise if any further information is needed.

Thank You,
r
Melissa' Turley
Executive Director, Teton Village Association ISD

mturley@tetonvillagewy.org

307.733.5898
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